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Dear Stakeholder 
 

Invitation to make a written submission 
 
Thank you for registering your interest in making a submission to the independent 
review of the administration and operation of the Return to Work Act 2014 (“the 
Review”). 
 
I invite you to make a written submission to the Review and to provide you with a 
submission received from ReturnToWorkSA (enclosed). 
 
I have made ReturnToWorkSA’s submission available to you to enable you to prepare 
your written submission with the benefit of understanding the position of the insurer and 
regulator of the Scheme in respect of the matters the subject of the Review. 
 
Please organise your written submission into topics addressing each of the terms of 
reference for the Review (unless it is inconvenient to do so) and clearly indicate which 
parts of your submission, if any, raise a topic not covered in ReturnToWorkSA’s 
submission. The terms of reference for the Review can be found on the Review’s 
website: www.agd.sa.gov.au/projects-and-consultations/independent-review-RTW. I 
encourage you to include references to any data you rely upon in your submission. 
 
I intend to make all written submissions received from stakeholders publicly available 
on the Review’s website. If you wish to make a confidential submission please indicate 
that in your submission and provide reasons.  
 
Please send your submission to the Review via email to RTWreview@sa.gov.au before 
close of business on Friday, 9 February 2018.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
John Mansfield 
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